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BUREAU OF RADIATION CONTROL 
NONIONIZING FEE SCHEDULE 

  
The Nonionizing Compliance Program charges an APPLICATION FEE for new applicants and an 
ANNUAL FEE for existing registrations. Annual Fee Notices are typically mailed between Thanksgiving 
and December 25 each year for the following year and are due and payable by January 1 (even without 
the notice by rule).  
  
The APPLICATION or ANNUAL FEE charged is based on the number of units registered at the time 
of billing and the discipline, except for the Laser Light Shows. The following chart lists the disciplines 
and their per unit charge:  
  

Tanning Facility (per device/bed)…………………………. $28.00  
Class A Laser Facility (1-10 lasers)……………………….. $175.00 Class 
B Laser Facility (11-49 lasers)……………………… $408.00 Class C 
Laser Facility (50+ lasers)………………………... $699.00  
Laser Light Show (per year)……………………………….. $408.00  
Medical Laser Facility (per surgical laser)………………. $47.00 (IPL) 
Class II/Cosmetic Laser (per unit)………………….. $47.00 Medical 
RF Device Facility (per unit)……………………... $47.00  
Class A Industrial RF Facility (1-5 units)………………… $70.00  
Class B Industrial RF Facility (6-20 units)……………….. $210.00 
Class C Industrial RF Facility (21+ units)………………… $349.00  
Other Radiation Machine……………………………………. Full Cost  

  
There is no charge for adding units during the year. Likewise, there are no refunds during the year for 
deleting units. Refunds are processed for balancing fee payment errors only.  
  
You must apply for a new registration of your nonionizing equipment within 30 days of installation. 
Registration is not complete until the APPLICATION FEE payment is received by the Agency.  
  
If your facility has not been previously registered, or if your facility is opening an additional location, you 
will be charged the APPLICATION FEE. This APPLICATION FEE is not pro-rated.  
  
If you have problems calculating the fee, please call and someone will assist you.  
  
The Agency is not currently set up to accept credit cards or to make payment over the Internet.   
Your cancelled check will serve as your receipt.  
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